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to limit myself to just ten.
Sam Hyken, Wharton professor
at the University of
Pennsylvania and a 2013 winner
of the Elsevier Entrepreneur
of the Year Award ( has been
hard at work for a number of
years preparing a new book, In
Doubt: Uncertainty in the
Sciences and the Grading of
Evidence, This is the first
scientific book I have had
occasion to read by Hyken. I
would like to congratulate him
on his exceptional career thus
far. It is easy to get the
idea that, as scientists, we
understand the physical laws
of our universe and have a

                               5 / 8



 

solid grasp on our own
identities. But the evidence
that we know what we know and
who we are is accumulating.
The past year has been the
year of behavioral scientists.
A conspiracy theorist might
well argue that human behavior
on the left is nothing more
than the cumulative effect of
leftist brainwashing and a
denial of free will. This
would be the view of a
sophisticated social
scientist—in a liberal arts
college. By contrast, the
common victim of the putative
brainwashing would be an
ordinary person and not an
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City University of New York's
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recent book, Boldness and
Think (or Fuss) Less: Coping
with Complexity in Business,
Collins analyzes communication
at work. She argues that an
appreciation of the complexity
of organizational life is
essential to understanding
workplace dynamics. I used to
work for a company that does a
lot 1cb139a0ed
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